
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF ANDOVER 

REFERENDUM 
TUESDAY, JUNE 7, 2022 

 

 

 The Electors and Citizens qualified to vote in the Town of Andover are 

hereby warned to meet at their respective polling place in said Town on Tuesday, 

June 7, 2022 for the following purpose;  

 

To adopt the Budget for the Fiscal Year July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023. 

 

The location of the polling place is as follows; 

 

Community Room of the Town Office Building  - 17 School Road – Andover, CT 

 

The polls will be open from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

Absentee Ballots are available in the Town Clerk’s Office for anyone who is eligible 

to vote in the Town of Andover who will not be able to vote in person at the polls. 

 

Dated at Andover, Connecticut this 24th day of May, 2022. 

 

Carol H. Lee 

Town Clerk 

 

 


